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Comments: Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

 

Hopefully you will make a decision that is good for the 7th Generation, and the Wilderness Resource and not a

Mining Company

 

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

 

Please do not embarrass yourself and the US FOREST SERVICE by forgetting to think about the next 7

Generations that will follow us. They deserve the right to an unspoiled environment with Wilderness as a

Resource Protected not despoiled by a Mining Company who could care less about the Wilderness Act of

1964.......


